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Our Intervention subcommittee focuses on the areas of means safety and the expansion and
integration of suicide prevention in health services. One of the Intervention subcommittee goals
is to ensure continuity of care and follow-up after suicide- related services. To address this goal,
the subcommittee developed and distributed the “Navigating Life Changes — Next Steps” flyer to
improve transitions in care of consumers following a hospitalization or a consumer/family
contact with the crisis system of care. Care transition flyers are distributed by crisis support
service providers and mental health clinics countywide to encourage community members with a
recent suicide related crisis to remain in treatment. These flyers have been well received by
service providers and the community at large as a means to encourage continuity of care and
reduce disparities in care.
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